
From: CustomerServiceb2b@verizonwireless.com <CustomerServiceb2b@verizonwireless. 
com>

To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 
Date: 9/3/2014 10:03:46 AM

Subject: Your Verizon Wireless Account 
Attachments: CPNI.xls

Thank you for your continued 
loyalty to Verizon Wireless. This 
email is to notify you of certain 
changes that occurred on your 
company's account(s) or profile.

Attached is a list of all changes 
that occurred for the day. If you 
or someone from your company 
did not request these changes, 
please contact us immediately 
toll free at 800-922-0204, or
*611 from any Verizon Wireless 
phone. Business Customer 
Service is available to assist 
with your wireless needs from 
8am to 9pm Eastern Standard 
Time, Monday through Friday.

Thank you for choosing Verizon 
Wireless.

Manage Your Account
View your account balance, 
pay your bills and much more.

View Terms & Conditions

Verizon Wireless | One Verizon Way | Basking Ridge, NJ 07920-1097

If you are not the intended recipient and feel you have received this email in error, or if you just would like to 
update your notification preferences, please click here 

To review our Privacy Policy, click here.
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